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• “The	team	at	Nickel	Energy	made	the	choice	to	install	solar	power	to	my	house	easy	and	their	

professionalism	throughout	the	whole	process	was	both	refreshing	and	pleasing”	–	Tim	Dent,	Goonellabah	

• “Very	friendly	and	professional	company.	I	will	recommend	them	to	friends	and	family”	–	Burgi	Pilgrim,	

Newee	Creek	

• “I	am	quite	excited	to	have	solar	power	on	my	home.	I	feel	I	am	doing	something	positive	for	the	

environment	and	my	power	bill”	–	Michele	Melino,	Woodlawn	

• “Our	experience	with	Nickel	Renewable	Energy	was	very	satisfactory.	Great	team	and	great	quality	service	

and	products.	We	are	now	enjoying	our	continuing	solar	experience.”	–	Karl	&	Jill	Sprogis,	Goonellabah	

• “The	personnel	who	provided	the	service	were	extremely	professional	while	at	the	same	time	friendly	and	

helpful	in	every	way.	Thank	them!”	–	Betty	McKerrow,	Lismore	

• “The	work	was	undertaken	efficiently	and	very	responsibly.	At	all	times	with	intelligent	sensitivity	and	with	

no	loose	ends	about	what	comes	next,	or	what	should	I	do	next”	–	Valerie	Axtens,	North	Lismore	

• “Clear,	friendly,	prompt	and	professional”	–	Nikki	Pearson,	Lismore	

• “Kept	well	informed	throughout.		Work	particularly	informative	and	helpful	and	very	pleasant.”	-	Jill	

Kennedy,	East	Lismore	

• “We	were	kept	informed	throughout	the	process.	On	installation	day,	the	staff	were	efficient	and	courteous	

and	cleaned	up	after	themselves.”	–	Denis	&	Margaret	Byrne,	Rosebank	

• “Effortless	service	that	delivers”	–	Peter	Cook,	Rosebank	

• “Satisfying,	all	members	of	the	Nickel	team	were	helpful,	generous	and	professional”	–	Murray	Paterson,	

Uralba	

• “If	I	had	not	had	all	the	‘hard	work’	including	research,	paperwork	and	contacting	all	relevant	organisations	

and	services	done,	I	probably	would	not	have	thought	I	could	‘go	solar’.		Thank	you	for	making	it	so	simple	

and	painless.”	–	Helen	Newton,	Goonellabah	

• “I	found	the	process	very	good.	Staff	courteous,	clean	and	well	presented.	Answered	all	my	questions.	Kept	

appointments.	Kept	me	informed	of	time	frames	for	installation.”	–	Maureen	Davy,	Goonellabah	

• “We	love	the	initial	workshop	(at	Rileys	Hill)	as	it	was	very	informative	and	we	got	answers	to	all	our	

questions.	The	process	was	made	simple	and	we	appreciated	Nick’s	updates	on	timeframes	etc.	The	process	

was	smooth	and	easy.	Thank	you”	–	G.Seznec	&	M.	Easton,	Meerschaum	Vale		

• “Very	professional,	organised	and	well	mannered.	Kept	informed	as	to	progress”	–	Ian	Drinkwater,	Evans	
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